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The dash–17 amendment to HB 3414 continues to ignore a major barrier to more 

diverse and affordable housing inside UGBs: lack of funding for infrastructure. Our 

communities already have a backlog of needs for new and upgraded sewers, 

sidewalks, and more. We have collectively failed to invest in needed infrastructure. 

Adding more land only exacerbates this challenge. 

 

Thank you, 

Lisa VanderBom 


